
DEAR COLLEAGUES AND FRIENDS,

On behalf of the ELT Council Malta, it is our 
great pleasure to announce that the 4th 
Mediterranean Symposium in ELT will be held 
in Valletta, Malta. 

This prestigious event will take place back- 
to-back with the 14th ELT Malta Conference at 
the Old University Campus in Valletta.

We invite each teacher association to send 
one representative to speak at the 4th 
Mediterranean Symposium in ELT, delivering 
a 45-minute session. The symposium will be 
held on Thursday, 23rd October 2025.

To enrich the experience, the ELT Council will 
host a cultural tour on the morning of Friday, 
24th October. Attendance is free for all those 
presenting.

Those confirming their participation in the 
symposium are kindly requested to send their 
confirmation via email to
info.eltcouncil@gov.mt by 15th May 2025.

Following confirmation, we will require:

• A title and short summary of the session             
(around 100 words).

• A brief bio (approximately 50 words)  
written in the third person.

• A photo of yourself for use in marketing on 
our social media and conference programme.
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We also extend an invitation for all participants 
to stay for the 14th ELT Malta Conference, 
which will commence on Friday, 24th October 
in the afternoon and continue until Saturday, 
25th October at 18:00.

Attendance is free for all those presenting. 
Additionally, this serves as a Call for Proposals 
(CFP) for the 14th ELT Malta Conference. 

We welcome speaker proposals for talks and 
workshops, which can be submitted until 15th 
May 2025 by filling in the online form through 
the following link: 
https://forms.gle/PGMUpwxd7HZVtYJGA.

We look forward to your participation in this 
exciting gathering of ELT professionals.

Best regards,


